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GIVING REPORT 
General: June $29,643 / YTD $469,783

Building Fund: Given $1,157,193 / Loan Remaining Balance $288,471

Announcements
SUBSTITUTES NEEDED 
We are looking for substitute teachers and assistants for Sunday School this summer. 
Contact Jennifer Dokken if you are interested jennifer@spokanevbc.org.

PRAYER TEAM MEETING UPDATE  
Starting June 20th, the prayer team will meet twice each Sunday for the summer 
months. 9-10 am and 6:30-7:30 pm. Please join us for one of those meetings. Thanks! 
The prayer team. 

REGISTER NOW FOR BASECAMP 
Registration is now open for our annual youth summer camp! Camp this year will 
be from August 4-8. Visit valleybible.churchcenter.com/registrations for more 
information and to register your middle school or high school students.

3RD-6TH GRADE SKATE NIGHT 
Inviting all kids going into 3rd - 6th grade to join us for a skate and pizza night at 
Roller Valley on June 25th 5-7 pm. We will be celebrating last year's 5th graders 
welcoming our new 3rd graders. Families are welcome to join! We will be meeting 
outside of Roller Valley at 4:45pm. Please RSVP to Justyna Dokken by June 23rd at 
509-808-0581 or jdokken99@gmail.com.

FAMILY CAMP 
Signups for Family Camp will begin next week, Sunday June 20th, and will run for 
two weeks. We will once again be on Kestrel Loop at the Waldron Campground at 
Farragut State Park from August 12th-15th (Thursday-Sunday). The cost is $120/site 
and sites can have a maximum of 8 people in two tents or one RV and one tent. The 
$120 fee will need to be paid directly to the church. An additional $7 per night per 
vehicle will need to be paid directly to Farragut State Park as vehicles enter. This fee is 
additional and cannot be collected by or paid through the church.

Our Mission
As we proclaim biblical truth, we cultivate relationships that are 

intimate with Christ, active in the Church, & loving the community.

Our Technology Ministry works to facilitate Sunday worship 
services and other events during the week. Please call or 
email Ben Doehle to learn more about how you can serve 

the body of Christ in one of our technology positions: 
Sound Technician, Projection & Lighting, and Video.
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Ben Doehle 509-388-4399  
benjamin@spokanevbc.org



4

Upcoming Important Dates:  
June 14 – Registration open to the community  
     Visit: spokanevbc.org/events 
June 14 – Registration open to the community 
June 16 at 5:00 pm – LIT Training, pizza provided 
July 11 at 12:30 pm – All Volunteer Kickoff event, lunch is provided

Urgent Volunteer Needs: 
1 Preschool Teacher, 2 Preschool Assistants, 1 Elementary Assistants, 
Daily Floaters, Set-up/Tear Down Help

Contact Lisa Wilson (wilsonlisa763@gmail.com) to discuss all the 
opportunities to help.

Basecamp is August 4-8 for all middle school & high schoolers.

REGISTER STARTING JUNE 14: SPOKANEVBC.ORG/EVENTS

REGISTER NOW: VALLEYBIBLE.CHURCHCENTER.COM/REGISTRATIONS


